Rev. James J. McCarthy Director of Clergy Personnel Archdiocese of Boston

Dear Jim:

The Cardinal has asked me to notify you that he has granted my request for Senior Priest/Retirement status.

I'm here in NYC helping to run the Leo House and will keep a bed warm for you and a light in the window. We get lots of priests from all over the world since we are safe, central and cheap. Tell any of the gents that Boston priests are treated here as VIP's.

cordially

(Rev.)Paul R. Shanley



RECEIVED

CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE